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NEW YORK SENIOR SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION
JULY 18, 2019
                                                    BOARD MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was called to order by Commissioner, Joe Ditaranto. Board member Frank Cecere was absent.

Minutes from the June 20th Board Meeting were accepted.

The financial report was presented by Joe Ditaranto and accepted by the Board.

The Board discussed the Bristal sponsored Media Day and our All Star game turnouts. Our players displayed a very good turnout. However, the depth of news coverage was limited because our US World Champion Women’s Soccer Team was being honored with a ticker tape parade in New York City, that morning. Our All Star game turnout was also very good. Thank you to our Board members who provided the food and beverages for our players and guests.

The details for the Bristal Assisted Living BBQ for us, weren’t available at the meeting. However, we now know that the BBQ will take place at their facility on August 21, at 310 Jericho turnpike, in Jericho, at 2pm.

The InterCounty All Star game is scheduled to take place on July 25th, at 7pm, at Allen Park. Our Executive Board will meet with representatives from Suffolk County on July 23rd, at Hauppauge Paradise Diner to discuss the details.

The Board discussed rule changes pertaining to Roster Changes after July 1st, and the acceptance of Player Registrations after July 1st. No vote was taken. The issues will be reexamined at later Board meetings.

The Board discussed the possibility of forming 2 NYSSA divisions in 2020. It was suggested that the division of players would be made using the player rating scores, provided by team managers. No vote was taken. Further discussions needed.

The Board approved assigning Les Nilsen to the Dodgers.

Peter Dill volunteered to join the 2012 Player Application Committee.

The Board voted to postpone scheduled games, when the temperature and humidity index are forecasted to be above 90 degrees. The decisions will be made the morning of the scheduled games. The vote was 9 for, and 1 against.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next Board meeting will be held on Thursday, August 15th at 10am.   At this meeting the Board will address Rule #5.2, pertaining to “ 3 Walks per Inning”, and schedule make up dates for Rained Out games.
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